p "4y Charity Wine Auction
August 22", 6:00 — 9:00 PM

GRILLE

On Thursday, August 22, CityGate Grille will be hosting its first-ever Charity Wine Auction. The event will
take place during Wine Week, Aug 18-24 leading up to the Naperville Wine Festival held at CityGate
Centre.

CityGate Grille is currently seeking donations of wine bottles, with a retail value of $50 and above to the
Charity Wine Auction. Funds raised will be donated to your charity of choice. If you are interested in
donating a bottle of wine, please fill out the form below and return by Friday, August 16.

This event is open to the public, and will take place at the restaurant. All bottles donated will be placed
in silent auction with bidding from 6-8:30 PM. Minimum bids will be determined for each bottle, and
funds will be made payable directly to the donor’s charity of choice.

Bottles should be delivered to CityGate Grille, located at 2020 Calamos Court in Naperville, no later than
Monday, August 19. For more information, please contact Courtney Brown at
courtney@maclyngroup.com or Ray Kinney at ray@maclyngroup.com.

Please fill out the form and return to courtney@maclyngroup.com by Friday, August 16
or via fax to 630-852-2091.

Name:

Email:

Phone:

Wine: Bottle Size:

Vintage: Estimate Retail Value:

Number of Bottles (if more than one kind, please indicate):

I’d like funds from my donation to benefit (insert charity name):




